
 

 
 

 

February 2025 

  

Dear Parent/Carer 

 

GCSE Polish Speaking Assessment 

 

I am writing to inform you of an intended visit to St Thomas a Becket Catholic Secondary school on 

Thursday 24th April 2025. 

 

As part of the Polish GCSE qualification your son/daughter must undertake a Polish speaking exam. 

This visit has been organised to enable the exam to take place. 

 

Please could you give consent for your son/daughter to attend the visit via the School Gateway App 

and notify College of any changes to your son/daughters medical or contact details by Monday 24th 

March 2025. 

 

Arrangements for the Visit 

Students will depart College on the College minibus at 8.10am and are due to return to College at 

3pm. 

 

Students must attend in normal College Uniform. When they arrive at St Thomas a Becket’s they will 

take part in a catch-up session. Then after a break they will begin their exams. They will want to take 

some College revision to complete for when they have completed their exam and are waiting for 

other students to finish theirs. 

 

Students are advised to bring a packed lunch. Students receiving Free School Meals will be catered 

for and your son/daughter is asked to collect this from the KS3 Canteen prior to departure on the 

day.  Please inform College if your son/daughter will required a packed lunch.  

 

At all times prior to the departure of the trip, the College reserves the right to review the placement 

of any student dependent upon their behaviour, attendance and health. 

 

 

Yours sincerely 

  

K McGowan     

                           

Mrs K McGowan             Mr M Gilmore                      Mrs R Merritt  

Assistant Principal                      Principal                               Principal    

                                                                                    

 

 


